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I am writing with deep concern about the current clean up plans for nuclear waste at the Hanford
project in Washington state. 1)The public has not had adequate time to be informed or comment;
2)The plans to transport liquid waste across populated areas is reckless and must be addressed; 3)
There is deep concern about the waste that leaks from the tanks, ends up in the water and leeches
into planting and animals that are consumed by humans in the Yakima area. I have been an
advocate and citizen of Washington state for over 30 years and the Dept of Energy has not provided
appropriate action to protect the citizens of Washington state. This waste must be addressed, it is
leaking into the ground water and into our major Columbia river. Where is the oversight? Where is
the concern for citizens in the region or those who consume food grown there? Please take action
and allow appropriate time for people to respond. Rene Murry


